Dear Committee Members, 

I am a retired Registered nurse from Sanford Worthington.  I would like to offer support for Keeping Nurses at the Bedside Act.  I worked SO many shifts short staffed as a bedside nurse and saw it also as a nursing instructor.  Many evening shifts especially, my students had to be staff as there was not enough nurses.  Liability fell onto me.  Thankfully I also worked at the hospital so knew the patients.  Safe staffing is just one aspect of this.  Another is nurse retention and having enough nurse educators to teach nursing students.  Thank you!  Hope you read this.  

Deb Meyer, RN, Worthington MN
